
03.06.2022

Apoloniusz Tajner visits Grupa Azoty S.A.

Tomasz Hinc, President of the Management Board of Grupa Azoty S.A., met with Apoloniusz Tajner,
President of the Polish Ski Association, at Grupa Azoty’s Warsaw offices. The meeting was an opportunity
to summarise the long-standing collaborative partnership between Grupa Azoty and the Polish Ski
Association.

Grupa Azoty has been actively cooperating with the Polish Ski Association since 2012. It is the Main Partner of
Polish Skiing and Strategic Partner of Polish Cross-Country Skiing. It is also the Main Partner of the Ski Jumping
World Cup in Zakopane and Wisła. Additionally, Grupa Azoty, together with the Polish Ski Association, supports
the National Cross-Country Skiing Development Programme, as part of which young cross-country skiers from
all over Poland compete for the Grupa Azoty Cup.

“Grupa Azoty has been supporting winter sports and contributing to the development of their potential for 10
years. We look forward to the many positive emotions they provide to fans each season. Our closest athletes are
ski jumpers and cross-country skiers, including World Champion Piotr Żyła and U-23 World Vice-Champion
Monika Skinder. I would like to thank Apoloniusz Tajner, President of the Polish Ski Association, for so many years
of excellent cooperation which has resulted in so many successes in ski jumping and cross-country skiing,” said
Tomasz Hinc, President of the Grupa Azoty S.A. Management Board.

“I can only speak in glowing terms about our cooperation with Grupa Azoty, which has for many years supported
the Polish Ski Association, ski jumping and in particular the development of cross-country skiing in Poland by
implementing the National Cross-Country Skiing Development Programme. The support coming from Grupa
Azoty has helped create increasingly better conditions for training our skiers and snowboarders and, above all,
for developing cross-country skiing in Poland. Thanks to this partnership and mutual trust, together we can
enjoy the successes of our representation in international competitions,” emphasised Apoloniusz Tajner,
President of the Polish Ski Association.


